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MEMORANDUM
TO: Montgomery County Planning Board
VIA: Mark Pfefferle, Acting Chief ﬂ/f /

Environmental Planning (Green) Division
Mary Dolan, Master Planner/Supervisor Ti))
Environmental Planning (Green) Division

FROM: Mark Symborski, Planner Coordinator, (301) 495-4636 ;
Environmental Planning (Green) Division

SUBJECT: Worksession 3: Water Resources Functional Plan, review of markup changes to
the Public Hearing Draft

RECOMMENDATION: Review and approve markup changes to the Public Hearing Draft
Water Resources Functional Plan and approve transmittal to the County Executive and County
Council as the Planning Board Draft.

Background

On February 11, 2010, and March 25, 2010 Worksessions were held on the proposed responses
to comments received on the Public Hearing Draft Water Resources Functional Plan.

The purpose of this Worksession is to review the markup copy of the Public Hearing Draft Plan
that reflects those changes and some additional minor staff edits. Attached is a copy of the Public
Hearing Draft with changes shown. The changes shown in red are part of the Planning Board
approved responses to the comments received during the Public Comment Period. The edits
shown in blue are minor staff changes for clarity and consistency with more recent information.
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